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April 9, 2024 
 
 
SUBJECT:   RESERVOIR 1A ANNUAL CLEANING & NON-POTABLE  

SHUTDOWN 
 
Dear Camrosa Customer: 
 
As part of the District’s ongoing reservoir maintenance program, non-potable Reservoir 1A tank 
will be taken out of service for annual cleaning and inspection.  
 
The tank is expected to be taken out of service beginning Friday, April 19th  for approximately 9 
days and should be back in service by April 27th or sooner.  During this time, the District is 
asking its non-potable customers to alter their irrigation times from the peak demand period 
between 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM to help limit pressure and flow problems within the system. 
Watering before 8:00 AM or after 4:00 P.M. and limiting the number of watering stations at a 
given time will reduce high demands and allow the District to better manage its water supplies 
and avoid unscheduled shutdowns. 
 
The above scheduled shutdown dates are approximate and dependent on weather conditions. 
In the event of inclement weather, these dates could be altered or extended by several days.  
 
In addition to the Reservoir shutdown, Camrosa intends to perform its annual cross-connection 
inspection, which requires a complete non-potable system shutdown. This shutdown will occur 
on Thursday, April 25th beginning at 7:00 AM and full service is expected to be restored the 
following day by late morning. Camrosa asks for all non-potable users to use this one-day 
shutdown to perform their own on-site cross-connection inspection.  
 
Camrosa Water District would appreciate your cooperation in helping the District avoid any 
operational issues during this shutdown period.  We apologize for the inconvenience this activity 
may cause and look forward to working with our customers. 
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please call Mr. Josh Smith at  (805) 469-
6411, or email at joshs@camrosa.com  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Terry Curson 
District Engineer 
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